
 

 

 

  

REVISED TARIFF PETITION FILED BY ZEPHYR POWER 
(PVT) LIMITED FOR DETERMINATION OF REFERENCE 

GENERATION TARIFF FOR 50 MW WIND POWER 
PROJECT AT GHARO, THATTA, SINDH 

 

Notice of hearing on the subject matter earlier rescheduled for 

February 19, 2015 (Thursday) at 11:00 A.M. has been published 

in daily Express and The News on January 31, 2015 and February 

1, 2015 respectively. All stakeholders, interested/affected persons 

and the general public are hereby informed that on the request of 

the petitioner, hearing in the matter of revised petition filed by 

Zephyr Power (Pvt.) Limited, has been POSTPONED till further 

order. 
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